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Legislators:  I am writing in support of House Bill 3329.  The film industry provides 

many benefits to the state.  The good-paying jobs are very helpful to many people.  In 

addition, many dollars are spent at  filming locations throughout the state.  I urge your 

support of this legislation.  Kindly Yours, James Johnson 


